
	

May	30,	2018	
	
Dear	UAA	Community	–	
	
I	am	pleased	to	announce	that	Dr.	Cathy	Sandeen	will	serve	as	the	next	chancellor	of	the	
University	of	Alaska	Anchorage,	and	will	begin	her	tenure	on	September	15.	



Sincerely,	
Jim	Johnsen	
President,	University	of	Alaska	
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To	my	new	colleagues,	
	
As	you	now	know,	President	Johnsen	recently	named	me	as	the	next	chancellor	of	the	
University	of	Alaska	Anchorage.		
	
I	wanted	to	reach	out	right	away	to	express	how	honored	I	am	to	be	joining	you	and	how	
excited	I	am	about	the	possibilities	for	the	future	of	UAA.	During	my	visit	to	Anchorage,	
including	my	conversations	with	community	and	campus	leaders,	the	optimistic,	forward-
looking	spirit	of	the	students,	faculty,	staff,	and	community	members	was	unmistakable—and	
impressed	me	deeply.	
	
I’ve	prepared	a	brief	video	“hello”	that	you	can	access	here.	
	
I	look	forward	to	joining	you	officially	this	fall.	In	the	meantime,	I	plan	to	make	several	visits	to	
begin	the	process	of	listening	and	learning	and	hope	I	will	have	the	opportunity	to	meet	and	
interact	with	many	of	you.	
	
With	very	best	regards,	
Cathy	Sandeen		
	


